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Mentions 
 
WHYY: Pa. DEP stood to gain new staffers, but now faces flat funding to start next fiscal year 
https://whyy.org/articles/pa-dep-stood-to-gain-new-staffers-but-now-faces-flat-funding-to-start-next-
fiscal-year/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Landfill plans opposed by Rostraver Twp. 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/05/landfill-plans-opposed-by-rostraver-twp/ 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County Health Department issues $361K fine against U.S. Steel 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-county-health-department-issues-361400-
fine-against-u-s-steel/ 
 
Post-Gazette: County fines U.S. Steel more than $360K for violations at Clairton plant 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/05/28/US-Steel-penalties-clairton-coke-works-
fine-Allegheny-county-health-department/stories/202005280170 
 
Post-Gazette: For Clairton's most vulnerable, indoor air purifiers a lifesaver  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2020/05/29/Clairton-most-vulnerable-indoor-air-purifiers-
lifesaver-pollution-respiratory-health/stories/202005280167  
 
Mon Valley Independent: More fines for U.S. Steel 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/05/more-fines-for-u-s-steel-2/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: U.S. Steel fine of $361,400 for air pollution violations will go to 5 communities and the 
Clean Air Fund 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/u-s-steel-fine-of-361400-for-air-pollution-violations-will-go-to-
5-communities-and-the-clean-air-fund/ 
 
KDKA Radio: U.S. Steel Fined For Clairton Coke Works Violations 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/us-steel-fined-for-clairton-coke-works-violations 
  
KDKA: Allegheny Co. Health Dept. Fines US Steel More Than $361K For Violations At Clairton Coke Works 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/05/28/us-steel-360k-fines-clairton-coke-works/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Washington Examiner: Treasury Department unveils long-awaited plans for carbon capture tax credits  
https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/policy/energy/treasury-department-unveils-long-awaited-plans-
for-carbon-capture-tax-credits 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 



Carlisle Sentinel: Department of Conservation and Natural Resources announces opening of state park 
beaches on June 6 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/department-of-conservation-and-natural-resources-announces-
opening-of-state-park-beaches-on-june-6/article 27a230a6-7dc7-53f2-bc64-03296ab6ae73.html 
 
CBS21: DCNR moves to open State Park swimming beaches, pools 
https://local21news.com/news/local/dcnr-moves-to-open-state-park-swimming-beaches-pools 
 
WTAJ: DCNR moves to open State Park swimming beaches, pools 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/regional-news/dcnr-moves-to-open-state-park-swimming-
beaches-pools/ 
 
Ridgway Record: DCNR moves to open state park swimming beaches, pools (pg 1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%2005-29-20.pdf 
 
WICU-TV: Pa. State Park Beaches to Open For Swimming June 6 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42185204/pa-state-park-beaches-to-open-for-swimming-june-6 
 
Butler Eagle: Moraine visitors responsible for following COVID-19 rules 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200528/NEWS01/705289963/-1/news01 
 
WJET-TV: Presque Isle Beaches to reopen for swimming beginning June 6th 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/presque-isle-beaches-to-reopen-for-swimming-beginning-
june-6th/ 
 
exploreVenango: DCNR Moves to Open State Park Swimming Beaches, Pools 
http://explorevenango.com/%e2%80%8bdcnr-moves-to-open-state-park-swimming-beaches-pools/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Bear sightings on the rise in Western Pennsylvania 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/bear-sightings-on-the-rise-in-western-pennsylvania/ 
 
Daily American: DCNR moves to open state park swimming beaches, pools 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/dcnr-moves-to-open-state-park-swimming-
beaches-pools/article ecff8126-a10b-11ea-88b0-67c7b732621f.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Westsylvania: Wildflowers give yard-weeds a good name 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/opinion/columnists/westsylvania-wildflowers-give-yard-weeds-
a-good-name/article e979967d-d9ef-504d-848c-3e66a7bcdea5.html 
 
WPXI: Need summer plans? All Pennsylvania state park swimming beaches, some pools reopening 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/need-summer-plans-all-pennsylvania-state-park-swimming-
beaches-some-pools-reopening/CHO4GYHFKBCILFR6L7YGPP7QOQ/ 
 
Energy 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: MCSD looking to cut costs with solar array options 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2020/05/mcsd-looking-to-cut-costs-with-solar-
array-options/ 



 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Solar offers free energy for everyone (LTE) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/052120/page/8/story/solar-offers-free-energy-for-
everyone 
 
Post-Gazette: Tom Melcher and Morgan O'Brien: Finding common cause 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2020/05/29/Tom-Melcher-Morgan-OBrien-Pittsburgh-
Works-Together-economic-revitalization-business-labor-alliance/stories/202005290035  
 
KDKA: Coal Consumption Falls Below Renewable Energy 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/live/cbsn-pittsburgh/video/5297192-20200529140745-the-coal-
consumption-falls-below-renewable-energy-in-the-u-s/  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Kane Republican: 40 bags of garbage collected at annual litter pick-up along Route 6 (pg 8) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-05-29-2020.pdf 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Berwick gas line replacement to begin June 8 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/052820/page/6/story/berwick-gas-line-replacement-to-
begin-june-8 
 
Environmental Health News: Fracking linked to rare birth defect in horses: Study  
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-farm-horses-2646115658.html 
 
Waste 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Dumpster Day is set 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/052820/page/3/story/dumpster-day-is-set 
 
Water 
 
Record-Argus: Mercer getting $4M in fed funds for sewer work 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/mercer-getting-4m-in-fed-funds-for-sewer-work/ 
 
WJET-TV: Regional Science Consortium releases buoys to report weather conditions on Lake Erie 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/regional-science-consortium-releases-buoys-to-report-
weather-conditions-on-lake-erie/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Troy Borough residents experience water disruption after line break 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-borough-residents-experience-water-disruption-
after-line-break/article b89adbdc-4e79-5d8f-b051-3fed0ac2c92d.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Engineers making progress on Keystone project bridge issue  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/engineers-making-progress-on-keystone-project-
bridge-issue/article fd4fbc99-95c4-50d1-ac7c-d26deef00961.html  



 
Miscellaneous 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Three multi-million-dollar proposals under consideration for developing 22-
acre tract in Coatesville 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/three-multi-million-dollar-proposals-under-consideration-for-
developing-22-acre-tract-in-coatesville/article 2a91ce7e-a105-11ea-87b6-1f96aa72a3ad.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: When will millions of mayflies swarm Lancaster County? Soon, expert says 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/when-will-millions-of-mayflies-swarm-lancaster-county-soon-
expert-says/article 60d3ebb2-a046-11ea-8639-bbad5e5d1a31.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Commonwealth Court upholds decision against West Pennsboro warehouse rezoning 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/commonwealth-court-upholds-decision-against-west-pennsboro-
warehouse-rezoning/article 7c2abb42-289e-5401-bd1f-989f0fcc04cb.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Waupaca Foundry in Lawrenceville tells workers its closing 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/waupaca-foundry-in-lawrenceville-tells-workers-its-
closing/article 6188f9b6-a119-11ea-ad4b-cf17a05aa3a0.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Penn College students and faculty help build “living chapel” green structure in Italy 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/penn-college-students-and-faculty-help-build-living-
chapel-in-italy/article 40ed889c-9f99-11ea-9964-178b1055b392.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Millvale receives EcoDistricts Certification 
https://shaler.triblive.com/millvale-receives-ecodistricts-certification/ 


